
              Minutes of the March 26, 2022, DTARC Meeting   

 

     The March monthly meeting was opened by President 
Dwayne Allen at 12:25 PM.    There were 11 members present. 

The Treasurer’s Report was given by Treasurer, Jerry Boone.  He 
welcomed our newest member, Richard Harrod K7TNT, who 
joined the club in February.   He gave the quarterly report 
which included DTARC’s year-to-date income and expenses as 
well as the current balance in the club’s bank account.  He 
noted that the corporate annual report was filed with the 
Wyoming Secretary of State’s office in February and that DTARC 
now appears in IRS records as a not-for-profit corporation.  He 
will be filing our corporate income tax return well before the 
May 15th deadline.   

Dwayne then asked the members to accept the minutes from 
the last meeting of October 2021, which are posted on the 
website.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the 
minutes and all present voted in favor. 

Old Business:   

Dwayne announced the results of the September ARRL VHF 
contest:   DTARC had the highest score in Wyoming as well as 
the high score in the entire Rocky Mountain Region.  Even 
better, the score set a new record for Wyoming!  

 



New Business:   

Field Day was briefly discussed with Katie offering to do the PR 
and Pat to coordinate the food.   

There was a discussion about the June ARRL VHF contest to be 
held on the second weekend in June.  The plans are to have the 
Club participate at W0VB’s remote station at Thorne Divide.   

The purchase of a refrigerator and microwave for the Sunny 
Divide kitchen was briefly discussed. 

Our next meeting is scheduled as a potluck at Noon on Saturday 
April 16, 2022, at the Sunny Divide Community Center.    

With all business concluded, a motion to end the meeting was 
made and seconded.  All voted in favor and Dwayne closed the 
meeting at 1:20PM. 

 

Patricia Boone 
Secretary 

Amendment to the March 2022 minutes:  When setting the 
date for the next meeting, it was overlooked that the chosen 
date was over the Easter weekend.  Accordingly, the date for 
our next meeting and potluck has since been changed to noon 
on April 23, 2022, at the Sunny Divide Community Center.    


